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BY CERTIFIED MAIL 

May 21, 1999 

State of New Mexico 
Oil Conservation Division 
2040 S. Pacheco 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
Attn: William Olson 

RE: Leak Site 
Section 19, T-19-S, R-37-E 
Lea Co., NM 

Dear Mr. Olson: 

Please be advised that on Friday, May 14, 1999, while excavating the above captioned leaksite, 
EOTT encountered groundwater at approximately 19 feet. There is free phase hydrocarbon on 
the water. 

EOTT's plans are to continue to excavate to remove all contaminated soils. We will install at 
least one monitor well down gradient of the leaksite to determine delineation and extent of 
groundwater contamination. 

I will notify you and the Hobbs office as to the date that we will be installing the monitor well(s). 
I hope all meets with your approval but if you have any questions or need additional information, 
please don't hesitate to call me at 915/684-3467. 

Sincerely, 

Lennah Frost 
Sr. Environmental Engineer 

cc: Al Hugh - Environmental File 
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